
W168144-121724 - Open Records Request

Message History (4)

On 12/18/2024 11:00:52 AM, Steven Zimmerman wrote:

TO: "The City of El Paso"[ElPaso@govqa.us]
Before we publish the videos we are in possession of, we want to make sure that the El Paso Police Department 
is saying there are no motor vehicle recordings from when Sergeant Jessica Grijalva was arrested for DWI. We 
will say, in both the
local and national articles, that the El Paso Police Department says the videos that we are publishing do not 
exist. 

Get Outlook for AndroidFrom: The City of El Paso 
Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2024 9:42:48 AM
To: Steven Zimmerman 
Subject: Open Records Request :: W168144-121724 
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On 12/18/2024 9:42:48 AM, The City of El Paso wrote:

Subject: Open Records Request :: W168144-121724

Body: 
12/18/2024

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL (editor@southwestnewstoday.com)

Editor Steven Zimmerman
2224 S Valley Dr

Las Cruces NM 88005

Re:  Open Records Request #W168144-121724

Dear Editor Steven Zimmerman:

Your request, received 12/17/2024, has been forwarded to me and is being treated as a request for records 
under the Texas Public Information Act (Tex. Gov't Code Ann. §552.001 et seq.).  You requested the following 
information:

    "...We are requesting the MVR videos for all units that responded to the arrest of Sgt Jessica Grijalva on 10 
May 2019, on, or about 0115 hours. The supervising officer was Jamie Esparza, DWI Unit. 

This includes unit, license plate number 1345478 and Traffic Unit T19088

Thank you".

Please be advised that I have been informed that there are no responsive documents pertaining to your request.  
As no responsive documents have been located, there is no charge associated with this response and your 
request is now considered closed.

Sincerely,

Emily Sanchez/C2044

Police Record Specialist/Open Records

El Paso Police Department
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(915)212-4267

On 12/17/2024 11:01:42 AM, The City of El Paso wrote:

Dear Steven Zimmerman:

 

Thank you for your interest in public records of the City of El Paso. Your request has been received and is 
being processed in accordance with Chapter 552 of Texas Government Code, the Public Information Act. Your 
request was given the reference number W168144-121724 for tracking purposes.

Records Requested: We are requesting the MVR videos for all units that responded to the arrest of Sgt Jessica 
Grijalva on 10 May 2019, on, or about 0115 hours. The supervising officer was Jamie Esparza, DWI Unit. 

This includes unit, license plate number 1345478 and Traffic Unit T19088

Thank you

 

Your request will be forwarded to the relevant City department(s) to locate the information you seek and to 
determine the volume and any costs associated with satisfying your request. You will be contacted about the 
availability and/or provided with copies of the records in question. PLEASE NOTE: The Texas Public 
Information Act does not require a governmental body to create new information, to do legal research, or to 
answer questions.

You can monitor the progress of your request at the link below and you'll receive an email when your request 
has been completed. Again, thank you for using the Public Information Center. 

City of El Paso
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To track your request and respond, visit the Public Information Center, then click on "View My Open 
Records Requests."

On 12/17/2024 11:01:41 AM, Steven Zimmerman wrote:

Request Created on Public Portal
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